
 

 

Holy Family R.C. Primary School   
           

Lime Green Road, Limehurst Village, Oldham, OL8 3NG  
Telephone: 0161 770 2400  
e.mail: info@holyfamily.oldham.sch.uk      
www.holyfamily.oldham.sch.uk  
 

Headteacher: Mrs. A. Tunnicliffe 
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Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

 

Today, we have had the handover of our Nursery. We are so excited to have it back! We will be 

working relentlessly to set up our Foundation unit over the next few days. We need to ensure that it 

safe and ready for your children to learn. We are hoping to open our Nursery on Wednesday 4th 

October.  Pupils will continue to do the sessions they have done this week for Monday and Tuesday 

next week. We really appreciate all the patience and support you have given over the last few weeks 

but it will be worth it!  

 

Many thanks,  

Mrs. S Needle 

 

Deputy Head Teacher / EYFS 

 


